
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE   

MINISTRY OF FINANCE WARNS OF FAKE TWITTER ACCOUNT 

 

 

The Ministry of Finance would like to warn the public that the twitter account with a handle 
@NhlanhlaNeneZA is counterfeit.  
 
Minister Nene does not have a twitter account.  
 
Issued by:  Ministry of Finance 
Date:   26 May 2014 


